
 
 

Season’s Greetings Folks,  
The sponsors of this December’s Coastal Bend 
TAPT Chapter Meeting would like to invite 
everyone to this special outing. The event will 
be held at the Railroad Seafood Station, located 
at 1214 N Chaparral St, Corpus Christi on 
Thursday, December 12th, 2024, in the Party 
Room. The meeting starts at 10:30AM and runs 
thru 1:30PM. 
 
Our Sponsors for this special event are, 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The 2024 Holiday Season marks the 77th anniversary of the 
Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots Program! Please join us 
in a special Nationwide celebration of this significant 
milestone.  

 
This is how our group can help the Marines and have some fun 
in the process: 
 
 Bring an unwrapped toy to the luncheon and receive 3 Free Raffle Tickets for our 

special Christmas Gift Drawings 
 The more toys you bring, the more chances you have to win! 
 Not a member of TAPT? If you Join at the luncheon, we’ll give you 5 Free Raffle 

Tickets! 
 Every toy will be delivering hope and the magic of Christmas to hundreds of less 

fortunate children in our community 
 There will be lots of outstanding Door Prizes we know everyone will want to win 
 Remember, every dollar raised goes to support the Kids in our local Schools 
 The donated toys go to the Marines, but the money raised in this raffle stays here  

 

**PLEASE RSVP** 
Because this is a special event that only comes around once a year, we need an accurate head count of how 
many to expect so we have enough food to feed everyone. Vendors, we would appreciate if you could keep 
your group to no more than 3 guest for this event. We hope you can make it so we can wish you a Merry 
Christmas in person! See you soon! 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT  
RALPH MATHISEN AT (361) 438-2765 
Ralph.mathisen@stmtires.com or 
HARRY HUGHES AT (832) 216-8228 
Harry.hughes@strthomas.com  


